This morning's meeting was run by Dina, as The Pres is off at National Convention.

Short & Sweet are the words for this morning's meeting, as was the crowd... only 27 in
attendance. Would like to see more bodies at breakfast (preferably live ones)...

There will be a BINGO fundraiser for our Foundation on September 13... put it on your
calendar. More info to come later.

Mike Songer says that Monday, July 13 is the cutoff date for adds or subtracts to the Bejot
Open Memorial Golf Tournament. Mike's phone number is 406-850-2179.

AND, with the Bejot Golf Tournament going on next Friday... there will be NO BREAKFAST.

That's it... more info can be read in the board meeting minutes that were sent out earlier
this week.

In two weeks, you'll hear from me again.

ROCKET, who, BTW, won the raffle this morning... second time EVER.



